
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: james.carpenter@carpenterlawfirm.net <james.carpenter@carpenterlawfirm.net>

Date: 1/15/2016 5:04:56 PM
Subject: FOIA Response

Attachments: Determination Letter.pdf

Mr. Carpenter,
 
David Avant forwarded me the complaint filed by you on behalf of the South Carolina Public Interest Foundation.  As 
you will note in the attached determination letter, our office does not maintain records on behalf of the IRF, and we 
do not have any documents responsive to your request.  As a courtesy, I have forwarded your FOIA to the IRF for 
response. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions.
 
Thanks,  
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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